COMMUNICATION C321

ITEM NO. 4
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Adelina Bellisario March 1’ 2022

Subject: FW: [External] Public Meeting for the proposed development at 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive

Date: February-28-22 11:18:10 AM

From: Angie Valenzano ||| G-

Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 10:25 AM

To: Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn lafrate
<Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna DeFrancesca
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan
Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson
<Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Mark Antoine
<Mark.Antoine@vaughan.ca>; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Public Meeting for the proposed development at 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive

Dear Mayor, Members of Council, Members of the Vaughan Planning Department, Members of the City
Clerk Department

As taxpayers of over 30 years in Ward 3, we are vehemently opposed to this new development in our city.
The development in Woodbridge is out of control! Where is the proposed infrastructure to sustain this?
Our roads are a mess with so much congestion and our city has become a concrete jungle. Not to
mention the escalation of crime in our area. Fix this before allowing high rise buildings such as this. This
development does not fit what our community is made up of.

As concerned citizens of our community, we urge you to VOTE NO TO THIS DEVELOPMENT.
Thank you,
Angelina and Michael Valenzano

Bloomingdale Lane
Woodbridge, Ontario



